
Crusheen 

Your Community-Your Voice! 

 

A Public Meeting will be held at the 

Church Meeting Room 

 

Wednesday Feb. 26th at 7:30pm 

 

Results of the recent survey will be discussed and an 

achievable list of priorities decided. 
 

A communication forum will also be established. 
 

 

 

Why not participate in this community initiative and make 

a positive contribution with your thoughts, ideas & talents! 

 

 

 

An external facilitator, Charlie Jackson, contracted by CLDC will 

be in attendance. 


